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POOL AND HOT TUB OWNERS REMINDED TO ‘CHECK A DRAIN’ FOR SAFETY 
 

 
(ALEXANDRIA, VA) –The Association of Pool & Spa Professionals (APSP), the organization accredited 

by the American National Standards Institute (ANSI) to develop and promote the nation’s consensus 

standards for pools, hot tubs, and spas, reminds pool and spa owners to check their pool and spa drain 

covers for safety to avoid a possible suction entrapment hazard. 

 

“The ‘Check A Drain’ initiative reminds both homeowners as well as professionals, to make sure pool, 

spa and hot tub drain covers are replaced per the manufacturer’s time requirement stamped on the 

cover in accordance with Federal mandates in the Virginia Graeme Baker (VGB)  Pool & Spa Safety 

Act,” said APSP Vice President Carvin DiGiovanni. 

 

“It’s deadly serious to replace expired drain covers and a good time to check is right before the start of 

the swim season. At any time, do not use the pool or spa if the drain cover is missing, broken or 

incorrectly installed,” DiGiovanni explained. “APSP encourages homeowners to contact their pool, spa 

and hot tub professional to ensure that all installed drain covers manufactured comply with the 

ANSI/APSP-16 Standard for Suction Fittings for Use in Swimming Pools, Wading Pools, Spas, and Hot 

Tubs.”  

 

All units should be installed by an industry professional, in accordance with the drain cover 

manufacturers’ instructions.    

 

http://www.apsp.org/Check


2111 Eisenhower Avenue • Suite 500 • Alexandria, VA 22314 • www.APSP.org 

To check your drain and ensure your pool, spa or hot tub drain cover has not expired, find an APSP 

professional near you at APSP.org/MemberLocator. 

 

For more information visit APSP.org/Check, or review Frequently Asked Questions about drain cover 

life expectancy and replacement practices.  

 

••• 

 
About APSP 

 
The Association of Pool & Spa Professionals (APSP) is the world’s oldest and largest association representing 

swimming pool, hot tub, and spa manufacturers, distributors, manufacturers’ agents, designers, builders, 

installers, suppliers, retailers, and service professionals. Dedicated to the growth and development of its 

members’ businesses and to promoting the enjoyment and safety of pools and spas, APSP offers a range of 

services, from professional development to advancing key legislation and regulation at the federal and local 

levels, to consumer outreach and public safety. APSP is the only industry organization recognized by the 

American National Standards Institute to develop and promote national standards for pools, hot tubs, and spas. 

For more information, visit APSP.org or the Association’s consumer site, EscapetoWater.com. 

Connect with APSP on Twitter, Facebook, YouTube and Houzz. 
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